
No-Cost Art Opportunity 
For Elementary and Secondary Teachers 

 
Each year Write On Calligraphers, an Edmonds-based non-profit arts organization, 
sponsors the LETTERS OF JOY conference. Now in its 37th year, the conference 
includes workshops on calligraphy, book arts and paper crafts. 
 
This year we are offering three scholarships for teachers. The scholarship is not 
based on financial need but rather on how your attendance will benefit your teaching. 
The scholarship covers admission to the Friday night keynote lecture, attendance at 
up to three two-hour classes on Saturday and Saturday lunch. The conference also 
features vendors, a calligraphy exhibit and a silent auction of art-related supplies. 
 
When: 

Friday, May 1, 2020, 5:30 p.m.–9:00 p.m.  
(Keynote lecture at 7:00 p.m.) 

 Saturday, May 2, 2020, 8:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. 
 
Where:  

Shoreline Community College, Shoreline, Washington 
 
For more information:  

Website: writeoncalligraphers.org/letters-of-joy/loj-event-information  
E-mail: writeoncalligraphers@gmail.com 

 
How to Apply: 
 
1. Download and print the Letters of Joy Registration Brochure and Form from 

our website. 
 
2. Download and print the Scholarship Application Form found on our website. Fill 

it out completely in your own handwriting 
 

3. Send completed Registration Form and Scholarship Application to: 
Attn: LOJ Scholarships 
Sue Gruhn 
14253 92nd Pl. NE 
Kirkland, WA 98034-5149 

 
Registration begins March 16, 2020.  
 
Do not mail before that date. Please note, however, that all scholarship applications 
must be received by April 10, 2020. You will be notified whether or not your 
application is successful. 


